

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

January 9, 1990

Jeff Mortensen, P.E. Jeff Mortensen & Associates, Inc. 811 Dallas, NE Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR AN ADDITION TO CIBOLA HIGH SCHOOL (A-13/D4) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED OCTOBER 8, 1989

Dear Mr. Mortensen:

Based on the information provided on your submittal of December 21, 1989, the referenced drainage plan is approved for Foundation Permit.

Please be advised that prior to Building Permit release, we will need a revised drainage plan which addresses all concerns that Mr. Charles Easterling, on behalf of ABQ Development has voiced on their February 28, 1989 letter to Mr. Cliff Anderson of AMAFCA.

Also, please provide Cliff Anderson and Charles Easterling with a copy of the plan which will address their concerns.

It is critical that the information required pertaining to the ponding capacities within the Cibola High School area be submitted as soon as possible. This will avoid a conflict when applying for the building permit.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Bernie J. Montoya, C.E. Engineering Assistant

servet Montage

xc: Cliff Anderson Charles Easterling

BJM/bsj (WP+1322)

